
 

  

 

 

  

 

Visit to DWMC project site by Dubai Civil Defence 

Following a meeting between the DWE Project management team and Brigadier Ali 

Hassan Almutawa and officers at the DCD HQ, operational officers and crews from the 

Rashidiya station visited the DWMC project site on June 16th The DWE project site is in 

the Rashidya station area and the crews were keen to find out what hazards and risks 

we have, so they can develop emergency action plans for the site. These preliminary 

meetings have established communications between the DCD and the site teams and 

further visits will be arranged to build up emergency plans. As the project moves 

towards commissioning and operational phases it is important to develop our 

emergency response resilience, and joint emergency exercises involving project teams 

and DCD crews will be planned. After a construction progress briefing the DCD crews 

toured the project site.  

DWE Project management team with DCD personnel 

 

 


